
Ms. Salmonsen, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the RFA 2024-215 SAIL Funding for Developments Near 
Military Institutions Pursuant to the Live Local Act.  We are excited about this funding opportunity and 
have a site that we feel would be excellent for the purpose of providing affordable housing to Veterans 
and Active Duty military personnel.  During the Jan. 18th conceptual workshop for this RFA it was 
mentioned that the project site would need to be within a five mile radius of the main gate to a military 
installation.  Due to security reasons, most of the military installations are located in areas that a bit 
more outside of areas that provide the amenities needed/desired by the majority of tenants.  For this 
reason, we are requesting that the Corporation consider expanding the required distance from the 
project site to the military installation main gate from a five mile radius to a ten mile radius. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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